
ONSHORE MAINTAIN POTENTIAL P R O J E C T S 

DEPARTMENT HARADH GAS UPSTREAM PROJECT DIVISION 

HARADH PMT OFFICE 
Tel: 013-576-7777 

JANUARY, 2018 
 

OMPPD/HGUPD/L-087/2020 

Contract No. 6600033990 

SAFETY PERSONNEL ACCEPTANCE 
 

MAHER A. JARDALI, Sr. Project Manager 

Br.  C.A.T.  International   Co.  Ltd. 

P.O. Box-338, Al Khobar-   31952 
Saudi Arabia 

 
In response to letter Ref: CAT/HWYH/OMPPD/GUPD/0456/20, please be informed that   the 

  to  work   in   Haradh   Gas  Upstream    Projects    Division 

(HGUPD).    The  employee   shall not  be  removed  or  reassigned   without   prior  approval    from  the 

undersigned. 

 
S/
N 

NAME      POSITION RECOMMENDATION 

1 Safety Officer Accepted 

2 Safety Officer Accepted 

3 Safety Officer Accepted 

 

SACSM 5th Edition, Projects Schedule D and H,  HIP/JSA procedure  and the G.I requirements 

most  part  particularly  the  latest  version  GI.  2. 00. 

 
Please note that OMPPD/HGUPD has the right to revoke the acceptance at any time due to poor and/or 

satisfactory performance of the subject safety personnel. In addition, this acceptance letter pertains 

only to OMPPD/HGUPD projects. 

 
Should you have any questions, please contact Mr. Johnny Smith Iii, Division Lead HSE/OE at 

013-576-720. 

 

ABDULLAH N. AL-NAMI, Project Manager 
OMPPD/Haradh Gas Upstream Project Division 

 
cc: SPEs.   OMPPD/HGUPD 

Div. Safety Coordinator I HGUPD 
Safety Advisors I HGUPD 
Letter book 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

>audi Aramco: Company  General Use 

Mr, Qamar Saif

Mr, Bilal Hussain

Mr, Usman Khurshid

Safety Officers  has been accepted

The accepted Safety Officer must review but not limited to CAT is internal HSE Program, the
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